CROQUET NSW

Information for CNSW Members following the Board Meeting
Held on 215 February 2016

The meeting was held at Edgeworth. Tony McArthur, John Eddes, Steve Thornton, Brenda Wild in
attendance, Rosie Landrebe and Jim Nicholls via SKYPE.

Items of interest for CNSW Members that were discussed/agreed to during the meeting are:

Agenda and supporting information for the ACA General Meeting and AGM to be held in
Melbourne discussed. Noted the Rosie Landrebe and Steve Thornton have nominated as ACA
Directors.

Consideration as to whether CNSW Gala day continues or not. There was no consensus on this.

Suggestions that the date is changed to mid-year, run on a weekend and perhaps linked to World
Croquet Day.

Rosie Landrebe, Wendy Fothergill and Alison Sharpe to form a Communication Group.
The need to develop a new Strategic Plan and Business Plan as a matter of urgency. Secretary to
update existing Business Plan to satisfy the Office of Sport.

Secretary CNSW
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